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TO: Honorable John Dickert, Mayor
Members of the Common Council

FROM: Terry Parker
Human Resources Manager

DATE: March 30, 2010

RE: Appearance before Personnel/Finance Committee

Scott Letteney, Deputy City Attorney, and I respectfully request the opportunity to appear
before the Personnel/Finance Committee to submit a collective bargaining agreement
between the City of Racine and Local 356 (Dispatchers) WPPA/CERD for consideration,

covering the years 2009-2010.



